
Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting Quick Notes: September 18, 2023 

 

 

• The Madison County Board of Supervisors, “the Board”, adopted a resolution 

proclaiming September 17-23, 2023, as “Constitution Week.” 

 

• At the request of Supervisor Karl M. Banks, the Board appointed Melon Garrett and John 

Greer to the Madison County Watershed Committee. 

 

• A veterans town hall meeting will be held on October 25, 2023, from 3:00 p.m. to 6:00 

p.m. at the Canton Multipurpose Complex to discuss issues related to Madison County 

veterans and their families. Veterans will receive information on benefits, healthcare, and 

the status of any VA claims.  

 

• The Board approved taking preliminary steps to pave the Southwest Madison County Fire 

Protection District parking lot at the fire station on Lake Cavalier Road.  

 

• The Board approved the lowest bidder, B.P. Construction Company, LLC., to complete 

the Camden Road Bridge Rehabilitation Project for $222,460. 

 

• The Board approved the final plat of The Meadows at Stout Farms, Phase 3. The 

development contains 8 lots on 80.22 acres. 

 

• The Board approved an agreement with Kiser Traffic and Engineering to provide 

professional services for a traffic analysis of a portion of Yandell Road in the County for 

$19,000. 

 

• The Board acknowledged the County will receive $300,000 through the United States 

Department of Agriculture Inflation Reduction Act Grant for trees at Sulphur Springs 

Park.   

 

 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet next on September 29, 2023, at 

3:00 p.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

 

--Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 

 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government 


